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MEMORANDUM 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Bryant A. Anderson, PE, Associate Engineer 

DATE: December 20, 2017 

SUBJECT: Board of Selectmen Meeting, Town of Pembroke, January 16, 2018 

CIP 478 – North Pembroke Road Bridge 

The Pembroke Town Administrator has added a discussion of the North Pembroke Road 

Bridge replacement project to their January Board of Selectmen meeting.  The project team 

felt that it would be beneficial to have a public meeting in Pembroke prior to the submission 

of the Engineering Study to the NHDOT.  Members of the Council and the general public 

are welcome to attend.  The meeting information is: 

 

Tuesday, January 16th (6:30 pm) 

Board of Selectmen Meeting 

Town Hall 

311 Pembroke Street, Pembroke 

 

 

 


